
It is with heavy hearts that we share the sad news that our beloved co-owner and friend, Terry Platt, 
passed away on Tuesday 17th June, following a sudden, short illness.

Terry wasn’t just a leader in our company and our industry; he was a huge part of what made Starlight 
Xpress so successful. His brilliant mind and attention to detail allowed him to design some of the 
most innovative products on the market. 

If you ever had the fortunate chance to meet or work with Terry, you’ll know how deeply he cared, 
not just about the business, but about the people behind every relationship, every product, and every 
email he received. For Terry, answering emails at 10pm on a Sunday evening was part of who he 
was.

For those of us who worked alongside Terry for so many years, this is a tremendous loss that is 
difficult to convey, both personally and professionally. And for those of you who have supported our 
business, please know how much he valued and appreciated each of you.

While this is a difficult time for us, we are committed to continuing the amazing work that Terry was 
so passionate about. We will strive to carry forward his legacy with the same values, dedication, and 
care that he instilled in all of us.

Thank you for being a part of our journey. 
Your continued support means more now 
than ever.

Warmly,

Michael Hattey

For and on behalf of Starlight Xpress Ltd.
www.sxccd.com

info@starlight-xpress.co.uk
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